From: Info Mailbox [

Sent: 17 February 2020 12:41

To: Curry, Rav [N
Subject: RE: Byron Mews, Hampstead, NW3 2NQ - Tree Pruning

Dear Rav

Please can we formally, now request permission to reduce the Ornamental Crab Trees within this
site. Should you require to visit the site please can you kindly confirm as it is a gated development.

We are requesting permission to reduce 8 trees by 30%, locations are as follows:
4 Byron Mews

18 Byron Mews

23 Byron Mews

39 Byron Mews

9-14 Byron Mews x 2

Notting Hill Block — 46-60, two tree either side of the building.

If you can explain what we need to do further to progress the works.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards, Clare Burrows

SWA (UK) Ltd

Surveyors, Valuers & Estate Managers

The contents of this Email message are sent without prejudice and are strictly intended for
the mentioned recipient/s and may not be reproduced or forwarded without authorisation, its
contents are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient/s please notify the sender
immediately without copying or onward transmission



